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Kansas School Color Vision Screening Results


Date: _______________________ 


To: Parent(s)/Guardian of _________________________________________ 


The result of your child’s color vision screening indicates that he/she is having difficulty in telling between certain colors. 

During the early years of school, the use of colors with learning concepts in math and other subjects is sometimes a problem for children with color vision concerns. As your child gets older, career choices may require his/her ability to correctly identify colors. 

An eye exam, by an Eye Care Professional (optometrist/ophthalmologist), can confirm if your child has color vision concerns. 

Accommodations for this can easily be made. Schools are required to do so by federal law if there is a properly documented diagnosis. The following website provides information and advice to parents as well as to teachers in areas such as formal diagnosis for color blindness and how to support students in the classroom and in sports: http://www.colourblindawareness.org/

If you have any questions or need help in anyway, please contact:



_____________________________________  ________________________________________
Screening (Contact Person)			    Phone/FAX/email





Document Credit:  Adapted from the Ohio Department of Health Vision Screening Requirements and Guidelines for Preschool and School-Aged Children, 2017
